Sarah Corcoran

6 winston road

Galashiels

4/10/2021

Td1 2eh

Dear Scottish borders council

Re: Summerhouse and driveway

I am sending this letter to yourselves in support of my neighbour Mr Conrad Campbell summerhouse and driveway. Conrad had come and spoke to myself and my partner before he started work on his garden project and explained what he was wanting to do and myself and partner were more than happy for him to do and excited to see the final result.

My partner had helped with parts of the summer house, and it has been built within regulations to a very high standard. The driveway is good for all the neighbours as parking is few and far between on our road, so it has massively helped everyone. I believe it has made our street a lot more attractive and used the space well which was just an empty garden.

The final result and standard the summer house when finished was amazing, we have had several BBQ's when it was better weather. Myself and my partner are in full support of the summerhouse and driveway.

Kind regards
Sarah Corcoran